
Ella Johnson Memorial Public Library District Wireless Internet 

The wireless network is free to all library patrons. Patrons bring their own wireless-enabled 

laptop computer or other wireless device to the Library to use the service. The Library does not 

loan laptops, wireless cards, or PDAs. Wireless Internet is available during regular library 

business hours.  

Library staff cannot disable the filter on non-library computers.  

Library personnel are not able to help wireless network customers configure their laptop 

computers or other equipment. Everyone’s computer is different; the Library cannot support 

customers’ equipment configurations.  

 

The Library cannot be responsible for any changes customers make to their hardware or 

software.  

 

Your information is not protected while using the wireless network. Keep this in mind when 

accessing sensitive or personal information. All wireless access users should have up-to-date 

virus protection on their personal laptop computers or wireless devices. 

 

A fully charged battery is recommended. Public electric outlets may not always be available. 

Patrons may not string electrical cords across areas where people may be walking. 

Wireless network users agree to abide by the Library’s Computer/Internet Acceptable Use Policy 

and Agreement. 

 

 


